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	Town Clerk:  Philip Truppin
Tel:  0118 986 8995

Fax: 0118 975 6681

e-mail  townclerk@earley-tc.gov.uk


	Council Offices

Radstock Lane

Earley Reading Berks

RG6 5UL
	EARLEY TOWN COUNCIL


	MAIDEN OVER PLANNING APPLICATION



At the meeting of Earley Town Council held on Wednesday 17th February, Councillor David Chopping reported that he had attended the Wokingham Borough Planning Committee Meeting on Wednesday 6th January 2016 relating to the change of use from public house to retail for The Maiden Over on behalf of Earley Town Council.
At the Borough Council meeting Councillor Chopping gave a submission requesting that there be a limit on the size of delivery lorry and a restriction on the time of deliveries and opening hours to protect local residents. 

Councillor Chopping also requested that delivery vehicles enter the site from a new entrance in Silverdale Road and exit via Sevenoaks Road turning right into Silverdale Road in answer to residents’ concerns around road safety.  He also highlighted that roads in the surrounding area are extremely busy with Aldryngton School and Maiden Erlegh School with their associated pupils, parents and staff generating approximately 2500 people-movements in the area in addition to visitors to the parade of shops at Silverdale Road.
Councillor Chopping was pleased to report that, following this submission, Wokingham Borough Council granted permission subject to compliance with all the conditions he requested and gave reasons for these.  
























  For further information contact:		


		Philip Truppin – Town Clerk


		Tel: 0118-986-8995


		Councillor Linda Chambers – Chairman of Planning  


        		Committee


                          Tel: 0118-986-9117
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